
 
Dear Representative, 
 
Thousands of concerned citizens over HB3063 have personal stories to share and have written public 
testimonies for your review. I sincerely hope that these are being read and discussed before the vote. 
This bill has the potential to affect over 30,000 children and their families. The question is, “Why don’t 
all people vaccinate according the CDC schedule?” You must hear the reasons why. You must listen to 
the voices of those who have personal stories to share. You must read the scientific research that has 
been submitted. As representatives of these people, have you read their testimonies and read over the 
links and scientific backing they have submitted to you? If not, the meeting must be rescheduled so you 
can give the committee members the opportunity to review each of these testimonies. 
 
Sincerely, Emily Kelly  
 


